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Bishop David L. Ricken invites you to  
A Special Announcement about Catholic Schools

Hello my friends, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Do you love Catholic Schools? I do! And I am committed to their success in our diocese.

I joyfully invite you, whether you are a student, faculty and staff member or a leader in one of our Catholic Schools, to join me as we celebrate our EXCITING FUTURE on Thursday, January 25 at 10:00 a.m. at St. Mary’s Middle School, 1000 Zephyr Drive, Neenah, WI.

During this celebration, I will be sharing the key steps in the much-anticipated Disciples on the Way: Strategic and Mission Plan for Catholic Schools. 

Join me and others who love Catholic Schools to hear about our diocesan plan to build and grow Catholic Schools! 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

If you are unable to join us in person, please join us via LIVESTREAM at the following link: 
www.gbdioc.org/catholicschools

Join in the fun in person, or watch the fun online. Together we will build Catholic Schools that overflow and families that are engaged in their parishes and their communities. 

Set a calendar reminder for 10:00 a.m. Thursday, January 25, at St. Mary’s Middle School, 1000 Zephyr Drive, Neenah, WI.

Yours in Christ,
The Most Reverend David L. Ricken, DD, JCL

Questions? | Contact us at education@gbdioc.org or (920) 272-8273.
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